ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL., PALI
(FOR CLASSES NURSERY TO XI1)

DATE : 18/10/2022
Dear Parents and Students,
Greetings from St. Paul’s School, Pali

The Mid Term Break (Diwali Holidays) for all the students of Classes Nursery
to X1l will be from 19" October 2022 (Wednesday) to 315 October 2022
(Monday) . The school will reopen on 01% November 2022 (Tuesday) for all

the students after Mid Term Break with Winter Uniform and Winter Timing.
Winter Timing will be as follows :-

(Monday to Friday) -

07.45 am to 01.40 pm (Classes 1 to XII)

08.30 am to 12.30 pm (Classes Nursery, LKG & HKG)

(On Saturdays) —

07.45amto 11.55 am (Classes 1 to XII)

08.30 am to 11.00 am (Classes Nursery, LKG & HKG)

Best wishes on Diwali from School Management, Principal and Staff.

Warm regards

Principal



